
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

 
11th October 2019  

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

Welcome to the end of the week.  

 

Dates for next week: 

Monday 14th October: INSET – School closed to all pupils 

Tuesday 15th: Book Swap (further details below) 

Thursday 17th: Shark Class Assembly (9.10am); Parents’ Evening (4.00-6.00pm) 

And beyond… 

Tuesday 22nd: School photographs (individual and siblings) 

Wednesday 23rd: Year 6 @ PGL 

Thursday 24th: Starfish Class Assembly (9.10am); Year 6 @ PGL 

Friday 25th: Year 6 return from PGL; Last day of Term 1 

Monday 4th November: INSET – school closed to all pupils 

Tuesday 5th: Start of Term 2 

 

INSET Day: Monday 14th October 

The school will be closed to pupils on Monday as we have an INSET day. All the 

teachers will be working hard on their maths skills! We have Helen Hackett, a primary 

maths expert, in for the day sharing her strategies and exciting approaches to maths. 

We hope this will further support the children’s learning as soon as they return to the 

classrooms.   

 

Book Swap: Tuesday 15th October 

Send your child in with an ‘unwanted’ book (they can bring up to three and the books 

should be in good condition) and they will be able to swap it for another. It would be 

fantastic if every child is able to participate as each class will have the opportunity to 

browse our ever-growing collection before swapping their book. Thank you to Mrs 

Kimmelman for organising this.   

 

Parents' Evening 

If you have not yet made an appointment to see your child’s teacher, please do so as 

soon as possible. 

 

Clubs 

An updated timetable of current school clubs is also on its way to you today. Please 

contact the school office if your child wishes to join any, or speak with the member of 
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staff running the club. Please be aware that some clubs have limited spaces and may 

have a waiting list.  

 

If you require any further information, please contact the school office. 

 

I hope you all enjoy the weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
 

Mr Guy Walsh  

Headteacher        


